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25/11/2019 

                                   
Dear Parents/Carers 

 
This letter is to inform you that the school will be having a Christmas Dinner on Thursday 12th December.  

This will be the only hot meal choice on this day, but your child can still choose to have sandwiches or jacket 

potato option if they wish.   
 

For Year 5 & 6 pupils there will NO DELI-BAR on this day. If your child normally has Deli-Bar but would like 

to choose a sandwich, jacket potato or Christmas dinner instead, please indicate their choice below. 
 

We need to know the numbers as we have to order the food in advance and therefore ask you to return the 

slip by Thursday 28th November.  We will not be able to accommodate any requests for the Christmas 

dinner after this date. 
 

Packed lunches will be as normal on this day. 
 

For Junior Children : If your child normally has packed lunch but would like a Christmas Dinner, the cost 

will be £2.10 which must be sent in with the return slip at the bottom of this letter. 
 

Many Thanks 

 
Mr L Daniels 

Headteacher 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Child’s Name ……………………………………………………………………………………….   Class ………………………………………… 

 

 

My Child will be: 

 

Having a Christmas Dinner    Having a jacket potato 

 

  

 Having Sandwiches provided by school 

 

 

Signed: …………………………………………………………………………………… (Parent/Guardian) 

 

 

  

 


